
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date:  February 8, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:      ECC Playground Site Work, Fencing, and Landscaping – 2021 Bond

I am requesting that the ECC playground site work, fencing, and landscaping for 
the new Early Childhood Center being constructed be placed on the agenda for 
the February 12, 2024, Committee of the Whole meeting. The Bond Team is 
recommending firms currently under contract with the district to provide these 
services at the ECC via the change order process. These firms will provide and 
install playground sitework, concrete, fencing, and landscaping at the playground 
area of the ECC. This request is in an amount not to exceed $560,845.00 which 
includes CM fees and costs plus contingency. This project is required for project 
completion at the Early Childhood Center and will be paid via the 2021 Bond.

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you.
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